
Chick-Fil-A  operator  honored
with Mayor’s Award
On Tuesday May 3, Mayor Steve Mensinger presented the Mayor’s
Award  to  Tammy  Guadagno,  the  operator  of  the  Chick-Fil-A
restaurant  on  Harbor  Boulevard,  citing  the  organization’s
strong support for local schools and community groups.

“It’s exciting to see Tammy’s passion for our community and
how she has ingrained that into her team of employees,” Mayor
Mensinger said. “We are grateful for Chick-Fil-A’s investment
in the Costa Mesa community and the positive impact they are
having on the local economy.”

Guadagno thanked Costa Mesa and said she gives back so much
because the community takes care of her and her employees. In
turn, she wants to return the favor and take care of Costa
Mesa in any way she can.

“It is one of the best communities I’ve ever been involved
in,” she said. “I’ve lived in a lot of places and I’m not
going anywhere. Costa Mesa is where I’m staying forever. It’s
an amazing city.”
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